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Immediately after their last exam, on Thursday, the new Prefect team met to begin an 

intensive two day and one night’s training.  A variety of discussion sessions, event planning, 

and team-building tasks were completed in good humour and to an immensely high standard. 

The shopping exercise, was completed with 42 seconds to spare; they didn’t buy bags so had 

to throw the food straight into the back of the minibus though! 

The evening was eventful, having provided Dr Johnson and myself with a 3 course dinner we 

then settled to events planning and a few games. 

They completed the course very tired but having achieved a great deal in order to hit the 

ground running on the first day back after the holiday. 

It was a most rewarding and engaging two days and whilst I wish the team well, given their 

performance so far I don’t think they’ll need it.  

 

Mr Martin Davison 

 


